
To: Planning Development <Planning.Development@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Proposed Development - File: 0ZS-2022-0031
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust
or are not expecting.
 
Hello,
 
I trust this email finds you well.
 
I'm writing to express my concern and opposition and on behalf of many families within the neighbourhood, of
which the City is proposing a new development of approx. 26 freehold dwellings. 
 
The intersection upon which the development is being proposed is the corner of Torbram Rd/Steeplebush Ave.
 
Please advise at your earliest.
 
Kind regards,
Sukhpal 
--
 Sukhpal Singh 
(Hons) BA, LLB. 
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